
Opportunity for PHAs and Section 8 Properties to Get Free 
Training and Consultations on Pest Management 

 
Through an IAA with USDA, OLHCHH/HUD has been funding Integrated Pest Management (IPM) training 
for housing providers, particularly PHAs and Section 8 properties.  The Northeastern IPM Center at 
Cornell University has been working with us since 2007 and has an effective program with impressive 
results.   
 
Download the Training Opportunity Flyer here: 
http://www.neahma.org/wp-content/uploads/Stop-Pests-Training-Opportunity-Flyer.pdf 
  
Program consists of: 

•IPM resources for multifamily housing—the well-vetted resources on StopPests.org are 
available to everyone. The intended audience is affordable housing. Public health and pest 
management professionals who work in housing use them too.   
•IPM consultation and training—the Northeast IPM Center is funded to speak at conferences, 
lead webinars, and run trainings across the country.  Their popular consultation and training 
program consists of a StopPests Consultant coaching a pilot site through the steps it takes to 
implement IPM. Part of that process is an on-site training at the pilot property.   

 

The program is free to any housing authority or property manager/owner working with HUD 
funds! 
 
 
Let me know if you have any questions on the program.   
 
Martin Nee, Division Director, Regional Management and Technical Services 
Office of Lead Hazard Control and Healthy Homes  
Boston Telephone 617-994-8372 
Cell 617-821-4601 
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